
 
 

 

Thurs. Oct. 20- Fri. Oct. 21, 2022 
  

GRANITE CITY STATION CONSTRUCTION 
Due to construction at Granite City Transfer Station, buses will not be found in their 
typical slots on Thursday, October 20 and Friday, October 21.  
Thursday- #1 and #4 will be parking along Edison St.; #5 will be in the St. Louis via 
Venice slot. 
Friday- #2 and #20 will be parking along Edison St.; #5 will be in the St. Louis via W. 
Madison slot. 
 
Please ask a driver if you need help finding your bus. We apologize for the 
inconvenience but look forward to improving the station. 


